
2 September 2022

School Community
St Patrick’s College
Prospect

Dear Parents/Carers,

Recently we wrote to you advising that Tony Daley will be stepping down as Principal of St
Patrick's College, Prospect at the end of 2022.

Whilst we wish Tony all the best for 2023, both Tony and Catholic Education Tasmania are keen
to ensure that St Patrick’s College, Prospect is well placed to ensure the continuity of quality
education and community support.

A process to recruit a new Principal will now commence in accordance with the Catholic
Education Commission Tasmania Recruitment and Selection Procedure for Principals. An initial
part of this process is a consultation with members of the school community to ascertain the
present and future needs of the school. This consultation process will provide an opportunity to
highlight the positive aspects the school would like to see maintained and identify any
opportunities for improvement.

I would like to invite all interested parents to attend a consultation workshop to be held at the
school on Thursday, 15 September 2022 at 5 pm in the College Board Rooms or to complete a
short online survey.

Should you wish to participate in the consultation workshop please register via the following link
Parent Community Consultation Registration. Registrations close 12.00 pm Wednesay 14
September 2022.

Parents Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CH23TFC

Password:   Principal This survey will close on Tuesday, 13 September 2022 at 5pm .

Your participation in this survey will be greatly valued.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfYJMNgcmnSY6UrGkVlroUEglmuAVqxxSzCVv2RBcp8KUoorA/viewform?usp=pp_urlUkck6UyvO5zl-KbkbdaHkw5D42JQfOwVx-Q/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CH23TFC


Thank you for your ongoing support of our school community.

Yours sincerely

Matt Jones Shayne Kidd
Deputy Executive Director: System Service Regional Principal Leader: North


